
January 22, 2015 

  

Hi Craig: 

I received a call today from  Kathleen Marsack, 50096 Chelmsford Court,  discussing sidewalk gaps along 

23 Mile between Schoenherr Road and Hayes Road.  She commutes (by scooter) from her home to the 

Kroger at 23 Mile and Hayes, and the absence of sidewalks makes it very difficult. 

  

Perhaps we could discuss this area at our next sidewalk committee meeting, and potentially add these 

to the priority list. 

  

Thank you, 
  
Carol P. Thurber, PE, CFM 

Fazal Khan & Associates, Inc. 
Cell:  (586) 360-9046 

Fax:  (586) 739-6994 

Please note this document was edited. The resident’s personal email and telephone number were 

removed for privacy. Edited by: Craig Cowper 


